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Letter of Invitation

Dear Mr. Abdul-Hamid Fattah,

the Center for International and Intercultural Communication (ZiiK) takes pleasure in inviting Polla
Abdul-Hamid Fattah from Salahaddin University of Erbil to participate in the IT Administration
training, which will be hold

from the 15th April to the 15th November 2010 at TU Berlin
at the Faculty for Electrical Engineering and Computer Sciences.

The training is carried out in the scope of the Strategic Academic Partnership Program conducted
by the German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD). It aims at the reconstruction of academic
structures in Irag and therefore will enable the trainees to establish , enhance and support the IT
systems at Iraqi universities.

All costs reagarding accommodation, board and health insurance will be covered by funds of the
DAAD within the course of the Strategic Academic Partnership Program.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Berlin and to an inspiring and successful training.

Sincerely Yours,
Né& yv }/}Vﬂ
(Dr. Nazir Peroz)



